
June 20, 2023

The Honorable Alex Geourntas
City Clerk, City of Boston
One City Hall Square, 6th Floor,
Boston, MA, 02201

Dear Mr. Clerk:

This letter is to inform you that I will be hosting a virtual meeting with veterans groups on the
FY24 operating budget. This will be conducted through Zoom, and will take place on Friday,
June 23, at 3pm.

For those interested in attending, please contact Ed.Flynn@Boston.gov for the Zoom link.

NOTICE: The Boston City Council may have a quorum in attendance at this meeting.

Sincerely,

Ed Flynn
Boston City Council President
District 2
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